
 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: December 10, 2024 

To: Mayor and Town Council 
 
Via: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

From:  Carolyn S. Stone, Deputy Town Manager, Business Enterprise and Culture 

Re: Traffic Mitigation Proposals Spreadsheet 
 
Date: December 3, 2024 
 

 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
Staff has compiled a worksheet that provides a summary of the key traffic mitigation measures 
currently in progress or under consideration. These ongoing efforts aim to balance the needs of 
residents, businesses, and regional stakeholders while enhancing traffic flow and safety. A column on 
the worksheet indicates which items can be done procedurally or are policy-making decisions for the 
Town Council’s future consideration.  The purpose of the spreadsheet is to categorize and summarize 
information and is a working draft document that may be a useful resource to the Town Council as 
they discuss these items and respond to constituents' inquiries. 
 

cc:  Bob Miracle, Deputy Town Manager – Finance and Administration 
Department Directors 


